
 

December 21, 2017 

 

Ms. Eureka Irvin 
City of Riviera Beach  
Department of Human Resources – Room 302 
2051 Martin Luther King Boulevard 
Riviera Beach, FL 33404 
 

Dear Ms. Irvin:  

I am writing this letter to inform you that the 2017-2020 Collective Bargaining Agreement, between 

the City of Riviera Beach and Professional Firefighters/Paramedics of Palm Beach County Inc., Local 

2928 was voted on during two meetings held Wednesday December 20, and Thursday December 

21, 2017.  

The results of the Ratification Vote were as follows: Total of 55 members voted, with 51 Yes and 4 

No. Therefore, the contract has been ratified. 

If you should need any additional information regarding this ratification vote, please do not hesitate 

to contact us; otherwise thank you very much for your time and consideration with this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Bielecky 
Scott Bielecky 
1st Executive Vice President 
 
Cc: M. Floyd 
 

 


